Mr. James H. Lesar February, 7, 1977
Atty. at Law
¥Wash. D.C...20024.

Dear Jim:

I have rsceived a letter from the N.Y. bar, which I am enclosing, concerning
a complaint by you against Mark Lane. I am also enclosing my reply.

Coincidently Lane came to the prison right after I received the bar
assoclation letter therefore I hand delivered hy reply to Lane. It appsars .
Lane is writing a Book about the King case titled "Zorro". I told him

that I intended concluding the caiéa, committee hearing, writs, shortly.

Re the committee, I think it best that I let them question Foreman, Hanes,
and Hule. If they don't get into some of these areas through Foreman or
others,and I am not the committee can without deposing Foreman, then they
will fold and I am not sure that is in my interest.

I don't know what Welsberg has in mind. Lane said he is about, Weisberg that
is, throughwﬁtgook 80 maybe he intends publishing it; but you woulﬁ know more
abdut it thhn Lane. What ever Harold does is his affair but I am going to
have to proceed with the case.

I don't want to get in any umnecessary litigation so I'll let younand Lane

handle your complalnt, however I did write him agreeing to see him as a

representativé of Donald Freed. _
. Sincerely: James e. Ray #65477

enclosures:

Bar Letter
letterf to bar
letter to Judge Smith.




